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HAVE YOU SEEN THIS FLOWER?

.Caladenia bryceana ssp.bryceana ms
Dwarf Spider Orchid

YES I HAVE SEEN THIS FLOWER AND WOULD BE PLEASED
TO HELP WITH INFORMATION ON ITS DISTRIBUTION.



This is one of the smallest and rarest Western Australian orchids.
It is only 5-10 cm tall. The leaf is 4-6 cm long and +5mm wide.
The flowers are only 1-2 cm in diameter ranging from green to
apricot in colour. They flower from August to early October.

CALM is working with the community to conserve the Dwarf Spider Orchid
on private property and public owned land, including road reserves.
CALM can help private property owners to look after this species, if it
' occurs on their property.

We are interested in finding out the distribution of this orchid in your area.
If you have seen this flower, we would like to hear from you.
You can help by returning the detachable form below.
If you would like more information please contact
Ellen Hickman at CALM Phone: (08) 9842 4521, Fax: (08) 9841 3329
or Community Representative Kaye Vaux on (08) 9828 2037.

Your help in conserving our rare flora is appreciated.
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